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PERIOD ALLOCATION 
SUBJECT PERIODS PER WEEK PERIODS PER ANNUM DURATION 

    

English | KG-5331-A 

5 200 

 
  

Mathematics | KG-5331-B 40 min 

[each subject] [each subject] 
 

[each subject] Urdu | KG-5331-C   
    

Social Science | KG-5331-D 4 160  
    

 
 
 
 

TIME TABLE 
 
 DURATION MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY 
        

 15 min. Assembly  Assembly  Assembly  Assembly   Assembly  

 20 min. Circle Time  Circle Time  Circle Time  Circle Time   Circle Time  

        
        

1 40 min. English English English English  English 
        

2 40 min. Mathematics Mathematics Mathematics Mathematics  Mathematics 
        

 20 min. BREAK BREAK BREAK BREAK  BREAK 
        

3 40 min. Urdu Urdu Urdu Urdu  Urdu 
        

 40 min. Art and Craft        Physical Education   Rhymes          Story Time     
        

4 40 min. Social Science Social Science Social Science Social Science - 
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SCHEME OF ACTIVITIES [20 MIN PER DAY] PRESCHOOL 
 

WEEK PERIOD 
 MONDAY     TUESDAY          WEDNESDAY   THURDAY  
             
 

ART & CRAFT 
    

GAMES 
  

RHYMES 
  

STORY            
               

1. 1.  

Book :Art and Activity 
Topic :Colour concept 
Page no. 3 
     

Pass the ball 
Students will pass the 
ball, among each 
other and enjoy 
playing with it.   

 
English Textbook 
Poem: 
 Hickory ,Dickory , 
Dock 
https://www.youtube
.com/watch?v=t0U-
1Rcq-Qg  
Sing  the poem with 
actions  
Page no.37   

Reader: Where is 
Everybody 
Page no.1,2  
Introduction 
Discussion 
 Explanation  

 
               
               

2. 2. 
 

Book: Art and Activity 
Topic :Colouring  
Page no. 4,5 

    

 
  

 
  

          

       

Coloured Blocks  
Students will use 
playing blocks and 
make buildings and 
structures with them. 

  

English Textbook 
Poem: Hickory , 
Dickory, Dock 
Learn poem with 
actions 
Page no.37 

  

Reader : Where is 
Everybody  
Page no. 3,4  
Discussion  
 explanation  
 

              
              

3. 3. 
 

Topic : Art and Activity 
Colouring 
 Page no. 6 

    

 
  

 
  

          

       

Musical Chairs  
Arrange the chairs 
and play the music. 

  

English Textbook 
Poem: Hickory 
,Dickory ,Dock 
What are the rhyming 
words in e poem? 
Page no.37 

  

Reader: Where is 
everybody? 
Page no. 5,6  
Picture depiction by 
students and what is 
the story about? 
 

              
              

4. 4.             
Reader: Where is 
everybody? 

   

Book : Art and Activity  
Topic :Pattern making  
Page no. 7     

Hide and Seek 
All the students will 
hide in the class room   

English Textbook 
Poem: Hickory 
Dickory ,Dock 
Learn the meaning of   

Page No. 7,8 
Use story character 
props for storytelling  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t0U-1Rcq-Qg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t0U-1Rcq-Qg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=t0U-1Rcq-Qg


or outside and one of 
them will find them. 

the word’’ran’’. 
Page no.37 

 

   

 

 

 

 

            

5. 5.  

Book: Art and Activity 
Topic: Missing letters /     

Sandbox Play 
Put sand in a big box 
and all students will 
make different 
structures with it.   

English Textbook 
Poem: Lucy Locket 
https://www.youtube
.com/watch?v=8WGJ
ZLVRDC0  
Sing poem with 
actions  
Page no.58   

Reader:  Where is 
everybody? 
Page no. 9,10 
Teacher will make 
students different 
characters from the 
storybook. 

   

Finding way 
Page no.8,9            

   

 
           

              
               

6. 6.  

Book:  Art and Activity  
Topic: Cotton Bud 
Impression     

Blind Fold Game 
 The blindfolded 
student will try to 
hold the scattered 
students 

   

English Textbook 
Poem: Lucy Locket 
Sing poem with 
actions  
Page no.58   

Reader: Where is 
everybody? 
Page No.11,12 
Teacher will ask 
students about the 
words that rhyme. For 
example, where ,there 
etc. 

   Page no. 10            
               

7. 7.  

Book: Art and Activity 
Topic: Joining Dots     

Blind Fold Game 
 The blindfolded 
student will try to 
hold the scattered 
students 

   

English Textbook 
Poem: Lucy Locket 
Learn the meaning of 
the word ’’locket’’. 
Page no.58   

Reader: Where is 
everybody? 
Identify the sight 
words. For example, 
on, it, is etc. 
Page No: 13,14 

   
Page no. 11 

           
              

               

8. 8.  

Book: Art and Activity 
Topic: Pencil shave and     

Running and Catching  
One student will run 
after the classmates 
and will try to catch 

them.   

English Textbook 
Poem: Lucy Locket 
What are the rhyming 
words in the poem? 
Page no.58   

Reader:  Where is 
everybody? 
Page No.15,16,17 
Discuss and draw your 
favourite character of 
the story. 

   B room stick pasting            

   Page no. 12        

 

 

    

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8WGJZLVRDC0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8WGJZLVRDC0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8WGJZLVRDC0
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9. 9. 

      

Scavenger Hunt  
Teacher will hide the 
ball in the classroom 
and students will later 
try to find it. 

  

English Textbook 
Poem: Lucy Locket 
Learn the meaning of 
the word ‘’arround’’. 
Page no.58 

  

Reader: Where is 
everybody? 
 Ask students, what did 
they enjoy the most in 
the story? and also 
complete  
Page No. 18,19,20  

Book: Art and Activty 
Topic: Pattern making 
Page no. 13 
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SCHEME OF ACTIVITIES [20 MIN PER DAY] PRESCHOOL 
 

WEEK PERIOD 
 MONDAY    TUESDAY   WEDNESDAY   THURSDAY 
               
 

ART & CRAFT 
   

GAMES 
  

RHYMES 
  

STORY           
                 

11. 11.  

Book: Art and 
Activity 
Topic :Wool or 
Thread Pasting       

Pass the ball 
Students will pass the 
ball, among each 
other and enjoy 
playing with it.   

English Textbook 
Poem:  
There was a old 
woman 
https://www.youtube
.com/watch?v=oNuN
Hv4AIyQ  
Sing poem with 
actions. 
Page no.74   

Reader:  
Five Baby Birds 
Page no.1,2  
Introduction 
Discussion 
 Explanation  

 
   page no. 15            

12. 12.  

Book: Art and 
Activity 
Topic :Colouring      

Coloured Blocks  
Students will use 
playing blocks and 
make buildings and 
structures with them.   

English Textbook 
Poem:  
There was a old 
woman 
Sing poem with 
actions. 
Page no.74   

Reader :  
Five Baby Birds 
Page no. 3,4  
Discussion  
Explanation  

 
   Page no.16,17              

13. 13.  

Book: Art and Activity 
Topic:Ice-cream stick 
pasting     

Musical Chairs  
Arrange the chairs 
and play the music.   

English Textbook 
Poem:  
There was a old 
woman 
Learn the meaning of 
the word ‘’broth’’. 
Page no.74   

Reader: 
 Five Baby Birds 
Page no. 5,6 
Picture depiction by 
students and what is 
the story about? 

 
   page no. 18             

14. 14.  

Book: Art and Activity 
Topic: Thum 
Impression  
Page no. 19     

Hide and Seek 
All the students will 
hide in the class room 
or outside and one of 
them will find them.   

English Textbook 
Poem:  
There was a old 
woman 
Learn the meaning of   

Reader:  
Five Baby Birds  
Page no. 7,8 
Picture depiction by 
students and what is 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oNuNHv4AIyQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oNuNHv4AIyQ
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oNuNHv4AIyQ


the poem ‘’whipped’’. 
Page no.74 

the story about? 
 

                

 

 

15. 15. 

 

Book : Art and Activity 
Topic: Colouring page 
no. 20 

    

Sandbox Play 
Put sand in a big box 
and all students will 
make different 
structures with it. 

  
English Textbook 
Poem:  
There was a old 
woman 
Learn the meaning of 
the word ‘’ soundly’’ 
Page no.74 

  

Reader:  
Five Baby Birds   
Page no. 9,10 
Teacher will make 
students different 
characters from the 
storybook.          

              
                

16. 16.  

Book :Art and 
Activity 
Topic: Glitter 
pasting      

Blind Fold Game 
 The blindfolded 
student will try to 
hold the scattered 
students 

   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Jack and Jill 
https://www.youtube
.com/watch?v=FYojU
SFfuMg  
Sing the poem with 
actions. 
Page no.91   

Reader: 
 Five Baby Birds 
Page No.11,12 
Teacher will ask 
students about the 
words that rhyme. For 
example, where ,there 
etc. 

   Page no. 21             

17. 17.  

Book:Art and Activity 
Topic: Draw, Trace and 
oclour     

Running and Catching  
One student will run 
after the classmates 
and will try to catch 
them.   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Jack and Jill 
Sing poem with 
actions. 
Page no.91   

Reader: 
 Five Baby Birds 
Identify the sight 
words. For example, 
on, it, is etc. 
Page no: 13,14             
  
 

   Page no. 22,23             

18. 18.  

Book: Art and 
Activity 
Topic: Sequins 
Pasting      

Scavenger Hunt  
Teacher will hide the 
ball in the classroom 
and students will later 
try to find it.   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Jack and Jill 
What is meaning of 
the word ‘’ fetch’’. 
Page no.91   

Reader:  
Five Baby Birds 
Page No.15,16 
Discuss and draw your 
favourite character of 
the story. 

   Page no. 24             

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FYojUSFfuMg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FYojUSFfuMg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FYojUSFfuMg


19. 19.  

Book:Art and 
Activity 
Topic: 
Colouring and 
Joining Dots 

a
n
d      

Name Ball 
Teacher will throw 
the ball in the air and 
name the student, 
who will catch the 
ball.   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Jack and Jill 
Learn the meaning of 
the word ’’tumbling’’. 
Page no.91   

Reader:  
Five Baby Birds 
Page No. 17,18 
Count, write and match 
the numbers of birds 
inside the nest 
 Page no. 21 
 

 
    Page no. 25,26            

20. 20.  

Book : Art and Activity 
 Topic: Draw and 
colour      

Move the Cushion 
Teacher will ask the 
students to sit on the 
floor in a circle the, 
teacher will turn on 
some tunes and pass 
the cushion. When 
the music stops, the 
student holding the 
cushion leaves the 
circle.   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Jack and Jill 
Learn the meaning of 
the word’’plastered’’. 
Page no.91   

Reader:  
Five Baby Birds 
Ask students, what did 
they enjoy the most in 
the story? 

   Page no. 27              
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SCHEME OF ACTIVITIES [20 MIN PER DAY] PRESCHOOL 
 

WEEK PERIOD 
  MONDAY      WEDNESDAY   THURSDAY   FRIDAY 
                
 

ART & CRAFT 
     

GAMES 
  

RHYMES 
  

STORY             
                

21. 21.  

Book : Art and Activity  
Topic: Tea Leaf Pasting 
Paper Folding     

Pass the ball 
Students will pass the 
ball, among each other 
and enjoy playing with 
it.   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Who’s That 
Sing poem with 
actions  
Page no.98   

Reader:  
Molly Flew Away 
Page no.1,2  
Introduction 
Discussion 
 Explanation  

 

   Page no. 28,29            

22. 22.  

Topic :Glitter 
Pasting 
/Colouring       

Coloured Blocks  
Students will use 
playing blocks and 
make buildings and 
structures with them.   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Who’s That 
Sing poem with 
actions  
Page no.98   

Reader : 
 Molly Flew Away 
Page no. 3,4  
Discussion  
Explanation 

   Page No. 30             

23. 23.  

Book:Art and 
Activty 
Topic :Joining 
and sticker 
Pasting        

Musical Chairs  
Arrange the chairs and 
play the music   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Who’s That 
 the meaning of the 
word’’ringing’’. 
Page no.98   

Reader: Molly Flew 
Away  
Page no. 5,6 
Picture depiction by 
students and what is 
the story about? 

 

   Page no. 31,32            

24. 24.  

Book: Art and Activity 
Topic: Paper Pasting 
Page no.33     

Hide and Seek 
All the students will 
hide in the class room 
or outside and one of 
them will find them.   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Who’s That 
Learn the meaning of 
the word ‘’ mutton’’. 
Page no.98   

Reader: Molly Flew 
Away 
Page no. 7,8 
Picture depiction by 
students and what is 
the story about? 

 

                  

25. 25.  
Book: Art and Activity 
Topic : Draw and     

Sandbox Play 
Put sand in a big box   

English Textbook 
Poem:   

Reader:  
Molly Flew Away 



colour  
Page no. 34 

and all students will 
make different 
structures with it. 

Who’s That 
What are the rhyming 
words in the poem?  
Page no.98 

Page no. 9,10 
Teacher will make 
students different 
characters from the 
storybook. 

                  

26. 26. 
 

Book:Art and 
Activity 
Topic: Broom 
stick/ colouring   

    

 
  

 
  

          

         

       

Blind Fold Game 
 The blindfolded 
student will try to hold 
the scattered students 
   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
There was an old 
woman 
Sing poem with 
actions  
Page no.74   

Reader: Molly Flew 
Away 
Page No.11,12,13 
Teacher will ask 
students about the 
words that rhyme. For 
example, where ,there 
etc. 

   

Page no. 35 
          

              
                 

27. 27. 

 

Book : Art and Activity 
Topic: Draw and 
colour 

     

Running and Catching  
One student will run 
after the classmates 
and will try to catch 
them. 

  

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Jack and Jill 
Sing poem with 
actions  
Page no.91 

  

Reader: Molly Flew 
Away  
Page No.14,15,16 
Identify the sight 
words. For example, 
on, it, is etc. 
           

               

   

Page no. 36 
            

                
                 

28. 28.  

Topic: Pattern 
making       

Scavenger Hunt  
Teacher will hide the 
ball in the classroom 
and students will later 
try to find it.   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Who’s That 
Sing poem with 
actions  
Page no.98   

Reader: Molly Flew 
Away 
Page No.17,18,19 
Discuss and draw your 
favourite character of 
the story. 

   Page no. 37              
              

 
   

                 

29. 29. 
 

Book: Art and Activity 
Topic: Sound paper 
Pasting / 

    

 
  

 
  

          

       

Name Ball 
Teacher will throw the 
ball in the air and 
name the student, 
who will catch the ball.   

English Textbook 
Poem: 
Lucy Locket 
Sing poem with 
actions  
Page no.98   

Reader: Molly Flew 
Away  
Page No. 20,21,22 
Complete the 
statements with the 
help of the picture 

   

Colouring 
Page no. 39 

           

               
                 

30. 30.          Move the Cushion   English Textbook   Reader: Molly Flew 



Teacher will ask the 
students to sit on the 
floor in a circle the, 
teacher will turn on 
some tunes and pass 
the cushion. When the 
music stops, the 
student holding the 
cushion leaves the 
circle. 

Poem: 
Hickory ,Dickory , 
Dock 
Sing poem with 
actions  
Page no.37 

Away 
Page No. 23,24 
 
Ask students, what did 
they enjoy the most in 
the story? 

   

Book: Art and Activity 
 Topic: Mask  
Page no. 39,40 
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PLANNING WEEK 
 1 /13 1 /30 

               CLASS 
                 

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH     WEEK      TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH    SELECT WEEK        II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]    -  Date [To]                

  PERIOD      1     2    3    4 
                

  SUBJECT     ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 1. M 1.    

Topic : Alphabets  
Let the children read alphabets 
with sounds, action and song. 
Page no. 1   

Topic : Write 
number 1-10 
Let the students 
write numbers 1-
10 
Page no. 2    

 
 

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 1صفحہ نمبر   
 
   

Topic :Parts of body  
Join the parts of body with 
correct vocabulary. 
Page no. 1 

                       
           

 
          

                       

 2. T 2.    

Topic: 
Vowels 
Let the 
children 
circle the 
vowel 
sounds 
Page no. 2      

Topic : Write 
number 10-20 
Let the students 
write numbers 
10-20 
Page no. 3   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 2صفحہ نمبر  
  

Topic : Label 
the parts of 
body. 
Page no. 2   

                       

 3. W 3.    

Topic: 
Vowels 
Let the 
children 
circle the 
vowel 
sounds 
Page no. 3     

Topic : Write number 21-40 
Let the students write 
numbers 21-40 
Page no. 4  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں3صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Parts of body 
Fill in the blanks by writing 
the correct word from the 
given word bank. 
Page no. 3 

                        

 4. T 4.    
Topic : 
Write      

Topic : Write number 41- 60 
Let the students write  

 ہماری کتاب

  
Topic :  Parts 
of body   



Alphabets 
Practice of 
writing  
Aa-Zz 
Page no. 4 

numbers 41-60 
Page no. 5 

مکمل کریں 4صفحہ نمبر   
 

Join the parts 
of body with 
the correct 
vocabulary. 
Assessment 
sheet no.1 

                       
                   

 5. F     

Topic: 
Alphabets  
Write Aa to 
Zz 
Assessment 
sheet no. 1     

Topic : Write number 61-80 
Let the students write 
numbers 10-20 
Page no. 6  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 5حہ نمبر صف  
     

       

 
               

                      

 © AFSS                      
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PLANNING WEEK 
 2 /13 2 /30 

          CLASS 
            

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK  TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK   II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]           

  PERIOD   1   2    3   4 
               

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 6. M 5.   

Topic : Vowels  
Write down any five words that 
begin with vowels 
Assessment sheet no. 2 
   

Topic : Write number  81-100 
Let the students write 
numbers  81-100 
Page no. 7 

  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں1نمبر  ورک شیٹ   

Topic : Actions  
Match the body parts with 
the actions. 
Assessment sheet no. 3 

                  
                 

 7. T 6.   

Topic : Vowels  
Write down the vowel letters 
below 
Assessment sheet no. 3 

  

Topic : Tens and Units 
Let the students match and 
write the amount in tens and 
units. 
Page no. 8  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں2ورک شیٹ نمبر    

Topic : Sense 
of Touch 
Complete 
assessment 
sheet no. 4  

                 

 8. W 7.   

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case A and underline 
lowercase a. 
Assessment sheet no.4  

Topic : Tens and Units 
Let the students match and 
write the amount in tens and 
units. 
Page no. 9  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں3ورک شیٹ نمبر    

Topic : Senses  
Draw the pictures of food 
items according to your taste. 
Page no. 5 

                 

 9. T 8.   

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘’Aa’’ 
Page no. 5  

Topic : Ascending order 
Let the students identify and 
write numbers in ascending 
order from lowest to highest. 
Page no. 10  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 6صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Senses 
Make a list of things you can 
hear. 
Page no. 6 

                 

 10. F    

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object.  

Topic : ascending order  
Let the students identify 
and write the numbers in   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 7صفحہ نمبر       



Letter ‘’Bb’’ 
Page no. 6 
 

ascending order. 
Page no. 11 

 

                   
© AFSS 
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 3 /13 3 /30 

            CLASS 
              

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK   TERM INFORMATION I   Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13 65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK    II   Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30 85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]             

  PERIOD   1    12     3  4  
                 

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]    URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 11. M 9.   

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘Cc’ 
Page no. 7   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, 
read and write number 
spelling  
Page no. 12    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 8صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Senses 
Look at the 
pictures and 
write the 
names in the 
correct 
columns. 
Page no. 7  

                  

 12. T 10.   

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘Dd’ 
Page no. 8   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, 
read and write number 
spelling  
Page no. 13    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 9صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Senses  
Make a list of 
things you can 
see in the 
classroom. 
Page no. 8  

                  

                   

 13. W 11.   

Topic : Read and write a or an  
Let the children put ‘a’ before 
consonant and ‘an’ before 
vowel sounds. 
Page no. 09    

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, read 
and write number spelling  
Page no. 14   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 10صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic: Let’s check how many 
things you remember. 
Page no. 9 

                  

 14. T 12.   

Topic : Singular and Plural  
Write the singular and plural 
form of the objects  
Page no. 10 

   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, 
read and write number 
spelling  
Page no. 15    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 11صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Senses  
Tick and cross  
Page no. 10 



                  

 15. F    

Topic: My School  
Let the children write three 
sentences about school. 
Page no. 11 
  
   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, read 
and write number spelling  
Page no. 16   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 12صفحہ نمبر   
     

          

 
   

 
     

                  

© AFSS 
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 4 /13 4 /30 

            CLASS 
              

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK   TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK     II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]             

  PERIOD   1     2    3   4 
                

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 16. M 13.   

 Topic : Read, write and 
Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Ee’ 
Page no. 12   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, 
read and write number 
spelling  
Page no. 18   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 13صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Senses  
Classify things 
according to 
their texture 
and write 
their names in 
the 
appropriate 
boxes. 
Page no. 12   

                  

 17. T 14.   

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Ff’ 
Page no. 13   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students 
count, read and 
write number 
spelling  
Page no. 19    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 14صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic: Senses  
Colour the sweet things red, 
salty things green and sour 
things blue. 

Assessment sheet no. 5 
                   

                   

 18. W 15.   

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Gg’ 
Page no. 14   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students 
count, read and 
write number 
spelling  
Page no. 20    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 15صفحہ نمبر   
 ھوم ورک

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 16صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Senses 
Colour the 
pictures 
which make 
sounds. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 6   

                  



 19. T 16.   

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Hh’ 
Page no. 15   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students 
count, read and 
write number 
spelling  
Page no. 21   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 17صفحہ نمبر   
 ھوم ورک

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 18صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic: Senses  
Colour the picture that you 
can see but cannot touch. 
Assessment sheet no. 7 

                  

 20. F    

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Ii’ 
Page no. 16   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count 
and complete the 
number spelling from 
1-5 
Page no. 22 
    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 19صفحہ نمبر   
 ھوم ورک

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 20صفحہ نمبر   
     

          

 
        

                  

 © AFSS                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ISO 9001:2015 CERTIFIED | COPYRIGHT © AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM | ISSUE 01 | VERSION 2.1 | PAGE 11 OF 38  

This is a controlled & confidential document. Any unauthorized disclosure of this reproduction interdicted document of Air Foundation School System shall be liable for prosecution under copyrights act and any other related law. 
All rights are reserved to MUJEEB BURDI and Head Office, Air School System (Pvt.) Ltd. Company, Islamabad. 



AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 5 /13 5 /30 

              CLASS 
                

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK   TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK       II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]               

  PERIOD   1      2     3   4 
               

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 21. M 17.   

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘’Cc’’ 
Page no. 6   

 Topic : 
Counting  
Let the 
students 
count and 
complete 
the number 
spelling 
from 6-10 
Page no. 23 
     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں4ورک شیٹ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں5ورک شیٹ نمبر   

 

  

Topic :Senses  
Colour the 
things that you 
can smell. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 8   

                    

                     

 22. T 18.   

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘’Dd’’ 
Page no. 7   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, read 
and write number spelling  
Page no. 24  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں6ورک شیٹ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں7ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Senses  
Make a list of things which have 
good or bad smell. 
Assessment sheet no. 9 

 
                    

 23. W 19.   

Topic : Use of a/an 
Look at the pictures and 
circle the correct answer 
Page no. 8 
   

Topic : 
Counting  
Let the 
students 
count, read     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں8ورک شیٹ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

  ہماری کتاب

Topic : 
Material  
Introduction  
Page no.13   



and write 
number 
spelling  
Page no. 25 

 

مکمل کریں9ورک شیٹ نمبر   

 

                    

                    

 24. T 20.   

Topic : Singular and Plural 
Look at the pictures and 
complete the sentences  
Assessment no.9 
   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, read 
and write number spelling  
Page no. 26  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں10ورک شیٹ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں11ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Materials  
Look at the pictures and make a list 
of the following materials. 
Page no. 14 

                    

 25. F    

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘’Ee’’ 
Page no. 10   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, read 
and write number spelling  
Page no. 27  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں12ورک شیٹ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں13ورک شیٹ نمبر   

     
          

 
           

                     

 © AFSS                    
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 6 /13 6 /30 

             CLASS 
               

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH     WEEK  TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH    SELECT WEEK      II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]    -  Date [To]              

  PERIOD    1     2    3    4 
               

  SUBJECT    ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 26. M 21.    

Topic :Read and write ‘a’ or ‘an’ 
Practice using ‘a’ or ‘an’ 
Page no. 17  

Topic : 
Counting  
Let the 
students 
count, read 
and write 
number 
spelling  

Page no. 28     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 21صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : 
Materials  
 What is the 
material 
used to 
make the 
following 
things? 
Page no. 15   

                    

                     

 27. T 22.    

Topic :  Singular and Plural 
Let the children re-write the 
sentences using singular or 
plural form of the objects 
Page no.18  

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, read 
and write number spelling  
Page no. 29  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 22صفحہ نمبر   
   

Topic: Draw an object of your 
choice, tick the appropriate 
column of the material it is 
made up of. 
Page no. 16 

                      

                      

 28. W 23.    

Topic : Singular and Plural 
Let the children re-write 
sentences using correct for of 
singular or plural form. 
Page no. 19  

Topic : 
Counting  
Let the 
students 
count, read 
and write 
number 
spelling  
Page no. 30     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 23صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic: Match 
the following 
objects with 
their names 
and 
materials. 
Page no. 17   

                    



                     

 29. T 24.    

Topic : Read and Write 
Let the children fill in the 
blanks with appropriate 
action word. 
Page no. 20   

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, read 
and write number spelling  
Page no. 31  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 24صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Materials  
Paste items against material. 
Assessment sheet no. 10 

                    

 30. F     

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case E and underline 
lowercase e. 

Assessment sheet no.10  

Topic : Counting  
Let the students count, read 
and write number spelling  
Page no. 32  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 25صفحہ نمبر   
      

       

 
             

                    

 © AFSS                    
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SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 7 /13 7 /30 

              CLASS 
                

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH     WEEK  TERM INFORMATION  I   Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13 65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH    SELECT WEEK      II   Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30 85/68 periods 
 Date [From]    -  Date [To]               

  PERIOD    1     2     3   4  
                

  SUBJECT    ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 31. M 25.    

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘F’ and underline 
lowercase’ f’. 

  Assessment sheet no.11  

Topic : 
Counting  
Let the 
students 
count, read 
and write 
number 
spelling  
Page no. 33      

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 26صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Material 
Write down the materials 
from which each of the item is 
made. 
Assessment sheet no. 11 

                    

                      

 32. T 26.    

 Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘G’ and underline 
lowercase ‘g’. 

  Assessment sheet no.12  

Topic : Numbers  
Match the column  
Let the students 
identify and match 
the numbers with 
number spelling. 
Page no. 34     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 27صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic :  Material  
Write down the material from 
which each of the items is 
made. 
Assessment sheet no. 11  

                    

                      

 33. W 27.    

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘H’ and underline 
lowercase ‘h’. 

  Assessment sheet no.13  

Topic : 
Numbers  
Match the 
column  
Let the 
students 
identify and 
match the      

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 28صفحہ نمبر   
   

Topic : Forces  
Introduction  
Page no. 18  



numbers 
with number 
spelling. 
Page no. 35 

              

 

       

                      

 34. T 28.    

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘I’ and underline 
lowercase ‘i’. 

  Assessment sheet no.14  

Topic : Numbers  
Match the column  
Let the students identify and 
match the numbers with 
number spelling. 
Page no. 36   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 29صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Forces  
We can move someone or 
something or someone away 
from our self by applying the 
force push. 
Page no.19 

 
 

 

                     

 35. F     

Topic : A/An 
Look at the pictures and fill in 
the blanks with the correct 
answer. 
Assessment sheet no. 15  

Topic : Numbers  
Match the column  
Let the students identify and 
match the numbers with 
number spelling. 
Page no. 37   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 30صفحہ نمبر   
     

       

 
        

 
     

                    

© AFSS 
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 8 /13 8 /30 

                CLASS 
                  

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.      KG-5331 
 MONTH     WEEK  TERM INFORMATION  I   Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13   65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH    SELECT WEEK      II   Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30   85/68 periods 
 Date [From]    -  Date [To]                 

  PERIOD    1     2      3    4  
                

  SUBJECT    ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 36. M 29.    

Topic : Going to the movies  
Help the students to read the 
story  
Page no. 21 

Homework:  
Students will practice reading 
the story at home.  

Topic : 
Numbers  
Match the 
column  
Let the 
students 
identify and 
match the 
numbers 
with 
number 
spelling. 
Page no. 38      

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں14ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : 
Forces  
Circle the 
pushes. 
Draw a 
square 
around the 
pulls. 
Page no. 20    

                      

                       

 37. T 30.    

Topic : Going to the movies  
Help the students to read the 
story  

Page no. 21 

Homework:  

Students will practice reading 

the story at home.  

Topic : Numbers  
Match the column  
Let the students identify and 
match the numbers with 
number spelling. 
Page no. 39   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں15ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Forces  
Write push and 
pull with each 
action. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 12 
   

                      

                        

 38. W 31.    

Topic : Going to the movies  
Help the students to read the 
story  

Page no. 21  

Topic : 
Numbers  
Match the 
column       

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں16ورک شیٹ نمبر   

   

Topic: Fill in the blanks with 
push and pull. 
Assessment sheet no. 14 
 



Homework:  

Students will practice reading 

the story at home. 

Let the 
students 
identify and 
match the 
numbers 
with 
number 
spelling. 
Page no. 40 

                      

                        

 39. T 32.    

Topic : Going to the movies  
Help the students to read the 
story and circle the correct 
answer. 

Page no. 21 

Homework:  
Students will practice reading 

the story at home.  

Topic : Numbers  
Match the column  
Let the students identify and 
match the numbers with 
number spelling. 
Page no. 41   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں17ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : 
Forces 
Revision      

                      

 40. F     

Topic : Going to the movies  
Teacher will take students 
reading assessment 

Page no. 21 

Homework:  

Students will practice reading 

the story at home.  

Topic : Numbers  
Match the column  
Let the students identify and 
match the numbers with 
number spelling. 
Page no. 42   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں14ورک شیٹ نمبر   

       
       

 
        

 
       

                      

© AFSS 
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SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 9 /13 9 /30 

              CLASS 
                

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH     WEEK   TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH    SELECT WEEK       II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]    -  Date [To]               

  PERIOD    1      2     3   4 
                

  SUBJECT    ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 41. M 33.    

Topic : Fruits Names 
Help the students to read and 
learn the names of the fruits.   

Topic : 
Numbers  
Let the 
students 
count, read 
and write 
number 
spelling. 
Page no. 42     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں15ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Plants  
Introduction 
Page no. 21 

       Page no. 22                

       

Homework: 

Learn the spellings, colour 

and write the names of the 

fruits.   

Page no.23               

 42. T 34.    

Topic:  Write three sentences 
about strawberry. 
Page no. 24   

Topic : Numbers  
Match the column  
Let the students identify and 
match the numbers with 
number spelling. 

   Page no. 43  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں16ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Label the 
stages of the 
plant’s growth in 
correct order  by 
writing (1,2,3,4)   

                     

 43. W 35.      

Topic : Fruits  
Write down the names of the 
fruits and colour the pictures. 
Assessment sheet no .16   

Topic : 
Numbers  
Match the 
column  
Let the 
students     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں17ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Plants  
Label  the plants  
Assessment sheet no. 15 



identify 
and match 
the 
numbers 
with 
number 
spelling. 

Page no. 43 

       

Homework: 
Write down the name of the 
fruit and colour the picture. 
Assessment sheet no.17              

                     

 44. T 36.    

Topic : Match the fruits  
Match the column 
Assessment sheet no. 18   

Topic : Count and Colour 
Colour the correct number of 
objects to match each 
number shown. 
Assessment sheet no. 1  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں18ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Plants  
Write down the parts of the 
plants shown below.  
Assessment sheet no. 16 

                    

 45. F     

Topic : My favourite fruit 
Students will draw their 
favourite fruit and teacher 
will help the students to few 
sentences about it.   

Topic : Count and Colour 
Colour the correct number of 
objects to match each 
number shown. 
Assessment sheet no. 2  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں19ورک شیٹ نمبر   
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 10 /13 10 /30 

             CLASS 
               

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.     KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK     TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13 65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK     II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30 85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]              

  PERIOD    1    2    3   4  
               

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 46. M 37.   

Topic : Read, write and 
Match 
Complete the sentence 
by identifying the 
object. 
Letter ‘ Jj’’ 

   Page no. 25    

Topic : Missing Numbers  
Write the missing numbers  
Assessment sheet no. 3  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 31صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic :Animal 
Kingdom  
Circle the 
things we can 
get from these 
animals. 
Page no. 23   

                  

                  

 47. T 38.   

Topic : Read, write and 
Match 
Complete the sentence 
by identifying the 
object. 
Letter ‘ Kk’’ 

   Page no. 26    

Topic : Counting 
Complete the table  
Assessment  sheet no.4  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 32صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic :Animal 
Kingdom 
Match the 
animal babies 
with their 
names. 
Page no. 24    

                  

                     

 48. W 39.   

Topic : Read, 
write and Match 
Complete the 
sentence by 
identifying the 
object. 
Letter ‘ Jj’’ 

   Page no. 27     

Topic : Largest Number 
Circle the largest number and 
write it on the line.  
Assessment sheet no. 6  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 33صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Animal 
Kingdom  
Match wild 
animals with 
their names. 
Page no. 25  

                  

 49. T 40.   Topic : Read, write and  Topic : Largest number  ہماری کتاب  Topic : Animal  



Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Mm’’ 

   Page no. 28 

Circle the largest number and 
write it on the line. 
Assessment sheet no. 5  

 

مکمل کریں 34صفحہ نمبر   
 

Kingdom 
Read and circle 
the correct word 
to complete the 
sentence. 
Page no. 26 

                  

                   

 50. F    

Topic : a or an 
Practice using ‘a’ 
or ‘an’.   

Topic: Number 1 
Practice writing the 
number and the number 
word. 
Assessment sheet no. 6   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 35صفحہ نمبر   
       

      

 
             

                   

 © AFSS                   
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 11 /13 11 /30 

              CLASS 
                

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK    TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK       II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]                

  PERIOD    1     2     3   4 
             

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]  MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 51. M 41.              

Topic : Animal Kingdom 
Match wild animals with the 
food they eat. 
Page no. 27 

      

Topic :  Creative Writing 
Students will draw their 
favourite fruit and write 
few sentences about it. 

Assessment sheet no.19 
   

Topic: 
Number 2 
Practice 
writing the 
number and 
the number 
word. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 7      

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 32صفحہ نمبر   
      

                     

 52. T 42.   

Topic : Singular and Plural 
Let the children re-write 
the sentences using correct 
form of singular and plural.  
Page no. 30 
   

Topic: Number 3 
Practice writing the 
number and the 
number word. 
Assessment sheet 
no. 8    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 33صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Animal 
Kingdom 
Complete the 
words. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 17   

                     

 53. W 43.    

Topic : Singular and Plural 
Let the children re-write 
the sentences using 
correct form of singular 
and plural.  
Page no. 31 
   

Topic: 
Number 4 
Practice 
writing the 
number and 
the number 
word.     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 34صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Animal Kingdom 
Write wild animals with their 
names 
Assessment sheet no. 18 



Assessment 
sheet no. 9 

                   
                     

 54. T 44.   

Topic: Verbs ( action 
words) 
Teacher will explain 
the students, what is 
a Verb?  
    

Topic: Number 4 
Practice writing the number 
and the number word. 
Assessment sheet no. 9  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 35نمبر صفحہ   
  

Topic : 
Animal 
Kingdoms  
Use words 
from the box 
to label each 
picture. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 19   

                    

 55. F    

Topic: Verbs ( action 
words) 
Let the students fill in 
the blanks with 
appropriate action 
word. 
Page no. 32 
    

Topic: Number 5 
Practice writing the number 
and the number word. 
Assessment sheet no. 10  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 36صفحہ نمبر   
     

      

 
              

                    

 © AFSS                    
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SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
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PLANNING WEEK 
 12 /13 12 /30 

               CLASS 
                 

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK   TERM INFORMATION  I   Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK       II   Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]                

  PERIOD   1      2      3   4 
                

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 56. M 45.   

Topic : ‘This’ and ‘That’ 
Introduction of singular and 
plural with examples. 
Page no. 33   

Topic: 
Number 6 
Practice 
writing the 
number 
and the 
number 
word. 

Assessment 
sheet no. 11        

Topic : Animal 
Kingdom  
Paste pictures 
of farm 
animals and 
wild animals. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 20   

               

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 37صفحہ نمبر   
      

                      

 57. T 46.   

Topic : ‘This’ and ‘That’ 
Introduction of singular and 
plural with examples also 
complete 

Page no. 33   

Topic: Number 7 
Practice writing the number 
and the number word. 

Assessment sheet no. 12   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 38صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Sea 
Creatures 
Label the sea 
creatures 
using word 
bank. 
Page no. 28   

                   
                      

 58. W 47.   

Topic : Primary colours 
Identification of primary 
colours  
Page no. 34 
Homework:   

Topic: 
Number 8 
Practice 
writing the 
number      

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 39صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Sea 
Creatures 
Match the 
sea 
creatures   



and the 
number 
word. 

Assessment 
sheet no. 13 

with its 
special 
features. 
Page no. 29 

      

Let the children fill the 
primary colours in the objects  
Page no. 35             

                      

 59. T 48.   

 Topic : Long and Short 
Introduction of opposite 
concepts. 
Page no.36 
 
   

Topic: Number 8 
Practice writing the number 
and the number word. 

Assessment sheet no. 13   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 40صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Sea 
Creatures  
Name the 
parts of a 
fish with 
the given 
helping 
hand. 
Page no. 30   

                   

 60. F    

Topic : Heavy and Light 
Introduction of opposite 
concepts 
Page no. 38   

Topic: Number 9 
Practice writing the number 
and the number word. 

Assessment sheet no. 14   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 41صفحہ نمبر   
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 13 /13 13 /30 

           CLASS 
             

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK    TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13 65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK     II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30 85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]             

  PERIOD   1    2   3   4  
               

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 61. M 49.   

Topic : My Family  
Help the students to read the 
story  
Page no. 39 

Homework:  
Students will practice reading 
the story at home. 
   

Topic: Number 10 
Practice writing the 
number and the number 
word. 

Assessment sheet no. 15   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 42صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Sea Animals 
Colour the Dolphin  
Assessment sheet 
no. 21  

 

 

 

                  

 62. T 50.   

Topic : My Family  
Help the students to read the 
story  
Page no. 39 

Homework:  
Students will practice reading 
the story at home. 

   

Topic : Number Words 
Match the columns  
Assessment sheet no. 16   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 34صفحہ نمبر   
   

Topic : Sea 
Creatures  
Match the sea 
creatures with their 
names. 
Assessment sheet 
no .22  

                  

 63. W 51.   

Topic : My Family  
Students will orally answer the 
questions to the teacher given 
on  
Page no. 40 

   

Topic : Number Words 
Write the words in 
numbers  
Assessment sheet no. 17   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 44صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic: Insects and 
Creepy-Crawlies 
Match the insects 
with their names. 
Page no. 31  

                  

                   

 64. T 52.   

Topic : House 
Let the children form 
sentences about this house. 
Page no. 41   

Topic : Number Words 
Match the columns  
Assessment sheet no. 18   

 ہماری کتاب

 

ںمکمل کری 45صفحہ نمبر   
   

Topic: Insects and 
Creepy-Crawlies 
Match the possible  



cause. 
Page no. 32 

                  

                   

 65. F    

Revision: 
Topic :My Family  
Teacher will 
revise all the 
topics with the 
students’    

Topic : Number Words 
Match the columns  
Assessment sheet no. 19   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 46صفحہ نمبر   
     

      

 

   

Home Work: 
Join dots 
Assessment sheet no. 20 

        

                 

                   
 © AFSS                 
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SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 1 /17 14 /30 

                  CLASS 
                    

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK      TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK         II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]                   

  PERIOD    1      2     3     4 
               

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]   SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 66. M 53.  

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘J’ and underline 
lowercase ‘j’. 
 Assessment sheet no.20   

Topic : 
Numbers  
Let the 
students 
write the 
missing 
numbers in 
the number 
line. 
Page no. 44     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں19ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic: Living and Non Living 
Things 
Circle the living things only 
Page no. 33 

                    
                        

 67. T 54.  

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘K’ and underline 
lowercase ‘k’. 
  Assessment sheet no.21   

Topic:  
Count and 
Colour  
Join the dots 
and 
complete 
the picture  
Page no. 45     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں20ورک شیٹ نمبر   

   

Topic: Living and Non Living 
Things 
Tick the non-living things only 
Page no. 34 

                       

                        

 68. W 55.  

Topic : 
Alphabet 
Draw a circle 
around each 
upper case 
‘J’ and      

Topic : Missing 
numbers  
Let the students 
identify and write 
the missing 
numbers     

 ہماری کتاب

 

ورک شیٹ نمبر 

مکمل کریں21  

     

Topic: Living 
and Non 
Living Things 
Write the 
names of the 
non-living   



underline 
lowercase ‘j’. 
  Assessment 
sheet no.22 

Page no. 46 
Home work : 
Let the students 
identify and write 
the missing 
numbers  
Page no. 47 

things with 
the help of 
given word 
bank. 
Page no. 35 

                      

 69. T 56.  

Topic : 
Alphabet 
Draw a circle 
around each 
upper case 
‘H’ and 
underline 
lowercase 
‘h’. 
  Assessment 
sheet no.23      

Topic:  2s, 5s and 
10s 
Complete the 
number by 
counting in 2s, 5s 
and 10s. 
Page no. 50    

 ہماری کتاب

 

ورک شیٹ نمبر 

مکمل کریں21  

     

Topic: Living 
and Non 
Living Things 
Name the 
parts of a fish 
helping words 
and colour 
the picture. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 23 
   

                     

 70. F   

Topic : a/an 
Look at the 
picture and 
tick the 
correct 
answer 
Assessment 
sheet no. 24     

Topic:  2s, 5s and 
10s 
Let the children 
count and write in 
10s. 
Page no. 51     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل 22ورک شیٹ نمبر 

 کریں

       
           

 
            

                       

 © AFSS                       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ISO 9001:2015 CERTIFIED | COPYRIGHT © AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM | ISSUE 01 | VERSION 2.1 | PAGE 21 OF 38  
This is a controlled & confidential document. Any unauthorized disclosure of this reproduction interdicted document of Air Foundation School System shall be liable for prosecution under copyrights act and any other related law. 

All rights are reserved to MUJEEB BURDI and Head Office, Air School System (Pvt.) Ltd. Company, Islamabad. 



AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 2 /17 15 /30 

           CLASS 
              

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK   TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK    II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]             

  PERIOD  1    2    3   4  
               

  SUBJECT  ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 71. M 57.  

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Nn’’ 
 Page no. 45   

Topic : Missing numbers 
Let the students count and 
write missing numbers. 
Page no. 52  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 47صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic: Sea-creature  
Match the sea 
creatures with its 
special features. 
Assessment sheet 
no. 24    

                  

 72. T 58.  

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Oo’’ 
 Page no. 46   

Topic : Counting in 100s 
Let the students count in 
100s to reach the last 
box. 
Page no. 53   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 48صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Insects 
and Creepy-
Crawlies 
Match the insects 
with their names. 
Assessment sheet 
no.25    

                  

 73. W 59.  

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Pp’’ 
 Page no. 47   

Topic : One more, one 
less 
Let the students identify 
and write numbers that 
comes before and after 
the given numbers. 
Page no. 54   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 49صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Insects and 
Creepy-Crawlies 
Match the possible 
cause. 
Assessment sheet 
no. 26   

                  

                  

 74. T 60.  

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Qq’’   

Topic: What comes in 
between 
Let the students identify 
and write the number   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 50صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Insects 
and Creepy-
Crawlies 
Circle pictures    



 Page no. 48 that comes in between 
the given numbers. 
Page no. 55 

of non-living 
things. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 27 

                  

 75. F   

Topic : Read and write  
Let the children fill in the 
blanks with appropriate 
word. 
Page no. 49   

Topic : Addition  
Let the students add the 
given sums with the help 
of number line. 
Page no. 56 
   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 51صفحہ نمبر   
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PLANNING WEEK 
 3 /17 16 /30 

             CLASS 
               

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.     KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK    TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13 65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK     II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30 85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]               

  PERIOD  1    2    3   4   
              

  SUBJECT  ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 76. M 61.  

Topic : Our community 
workers  
Let the children read the 
names of community 
workers. 
Page no. 51 
  

    

Topic : Addition  
Let the students add the 
given sums with the help 
of number line. 
Page no. 56 
   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 52صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Living 
and Non Living 
Things  
Write names 
of five and five 
non-living 
things. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 29    

                  

 77. T 62.  

Topic: Who am I? 
Let the students identify and 
write the names of 
community workers. 
Page  no. 51 
   

Topic :  Addition  
Let the children count, 
add and write answer. 
Page no. 57   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 53صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Safety 
Introduction 
Explanation 
Page no. 37   

                  

                    

 78. W 63.  

Topic : ‘This’ and 
‘That’ 
Let the children 
identify and use 
appropriate singular 
and plural 
pronouns. 
Page no. 52    

Topic : Addition  
Let the students add the 
given numbers. 
Page no. 58   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 54صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Safety 
Tick the 
children who 
are safe 
.Cross the 
children who 
are unsafe. 
Page no. 38    

                    

                  



 79. T 64.  

Topic : Singular and 
Plural 
Write the verb that 
correctly completes 
the sentence. 
Assessment sheet 
no.25    

Topic : Addition  
Let the students add the 
given numbers. 
Page no. 59     

Topic : Safety 
Introduction 
Explanation 
Page no. 39   

                  

 80. F   

Topic : Singular and 
Plural 
Fill in the blanks 
Assessment sheet 
no.26    

Topic : Addition  
Let the students identify 
the missing number and 
draw the missing pictures 
accordingly. 
Page no. 60 
Home work: 
Complete page no. 61   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 55صفحہ نمبر   
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 4 /17 17 /30 

               CLASS 
                 

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK     TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK        II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]                 

  PERIOD    1     2     3   4  
              

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 81. M 65.   

Topic : Secondary 
colours  
Introduction of 
secondary colours  
Page no.52  
Homework: 
Let the children 
make their own 
secondary colours. 
Page no. 54     

Topic : Addition  
Let the students 
identify and write 
the missing 
number. 
Page no. 62    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 56صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Caring 
Of Our 
Environment  
Introduction  
Explanation  
Page no. 39 
    

                      
                       

 82. T 66.   

Topic : Secondary 
colours  
Let the students 
combine two 
colours in order to 
form a new 
colour. 
Page no. 55     

Topic: Addition  
Let the students find the 
missing numbers using the 
objects. 
Page no. 63  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 57صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : 
Weather  
Match the 
symbol with 
their names. 
Page no. 40    

                      

                       

 83. W 67.   

Topic : Primary 
colours and Basic 
Shapes  
Colour the 
squares blue, the 
circles red, red 
and the triangles     

Topic : Counting on 
Let the students 
find the missing 
number to 
complete the pairs 
to 10. 
Homework :    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 58صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : 
Weather  
Draw 
appropriate 
weather 
symbols with 
the given    



yellow. 
Assessment sheet 
no. 28 
 

Complete page no. 
65 

pictures. 
Page no. 41 

                      

                       

 84. T 68.   

Topic : Opposites  
Match the column 
Assessment sheet 
no. 29 
     

Topic : Making 
amount  
Let the students 
create number 
card for number 
30 and 50. 
Page no. 66    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 59صفحہ نمبر   
  

Topic : Days 
and Month  
Complete page 
no. 42    

                     

                       

 85. F    

Topic : Opposites  
Match the column 
Assessment sheet 
no. 30 
     

Topic : Counting to 
Thirty 
Count the shapes 
and write the 
correct number in 
the box. 
Assessment sheet 
no. 21    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 60صفحہ نمبر   
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 5 /17 18 /30 

              CLASS 
                

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK   TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK       II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]               

  PERIOD  1     2     3    4 
              

  SUBJECT  ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 86. M 69.  

Topic : He or she 
Introduction of masculine and 
feminine pronouns  
Page no. 56   

Topic : 
Subtraction  
Let the 
students 
subtract the 
given numbers, 
write the 
answer and 
colour the 
heart with the 
correct 
answer. 
Page no. 67 
    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں23ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Days and Month  
Write the months in correct 
order. 
Page no. 43 

                   

 87. T 70.  

Topic : Opposites  
Introduction of opposite 
concepts 
Page no. 57 
 

   

Topic : 
Counting back 
Let the 
students 
subtract the 
given numbers 
and write the 
correct answer. 
Page no. 68    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں24ورک شیٹ نمبر   
  

Topic :Days 
and Month 
Colour the 
month in 
which you 
were born. 
Page no. 44   

                    

         

Home work: 
Complete page 
no. 69           



 88. W 71.  

Topic : My House   
Help the students to read the 
story  
Page no. 59 

Homework:  
Students will practice reading the 
story at home. 

   

Topic : Taking away 
Let the students subtract the 
given numbers and write the 
correct answer. 
Page no. 70  

ی کتابہمار  

 

مکمل کریں25ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Safety  
True and false sentences. 
Assessment sheet no. 30 
 

                   

                    

 89. T 72.  

Topic : My House   
Help the students to read the 
story  
Page no. 59 

Homework:  
Students will practice reading the 
story at home. 

   

Topic : Subtraction  
Let the students subtract the 
given number. 
Page no. 71  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں24ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Safety  
Circle and 
colour the 
safety 
persons. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 31 
   

                   

 90. F   

Topic : My House   
Help the students to read the 
story  
Page no. 59 
Teacher will ask the questions to 
the students given on the page 
no. 60   

Topic : Numbers  
Write the 
missing numbers  
Assessment 
sheet no. 22    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں25ورک شیٹ نمبر   

      
         

 
          

                   

 © AFSS                   
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 6 /17 19 /30 

            CLASS 
              

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK   TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK     II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]             

  PERIOD  1    2     3   4 
              

  SUBJECT  ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 91. M 73.  

Topic : Names of day 
Let the students read and learn 
the names of days 
Page no. 62   

Topic : Counting  
 Write the missing number  
Assessment sheet no. 23  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں26ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Safety  
Write a sentence below. 
Assessment sheet no. 32 
 

                  

 92. T 74.  

Topic : Names of day 
Let the students write the days 
of week in sequence. 

Page no. 63   

Topic : Counting  
 Write the missing 
number  
Assessment sheet no. 24    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں27ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Safety  
Complete 
Assessment 
sheet no. 33   

                  

 93. W 75.  

Topic : Pet Animals  
Let the children read the 
names of pet animals 
Page no. 64 
Homework:    

Topic : Counting  
 Write the missing 
number  
Assessment sheet no. 25   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں28ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Safety  
Write the 
words you 
would use if 
you were lost.   

     

Let the children read the 
names of pet animals 
Page no. 65             

 94. T 76.  

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Rr’’ 
 Page no. 66   

Topic : Counting  
What comes in between? 
Assessment sheet no.26    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں29ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : 
Responsibilities 
At Class 
Introduction 
Explanation 
Page no. 46   

                  

 95. F   

Topic : Read, write and Match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object.   

Topic : Addition  
Complete the sums  
Assessment sheet no. 27  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں30یٹ نمبر ورک ش       



Letter ‘ Ss’’ 
 Page no. 67 
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 7 /17 20 /30 

             CLASS 
               

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK     TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK       II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]               

  PERIOD   1    2     3   4 
             

  SUBJECT  ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 96. M 77.  

Topic : Read, 
write and match 
Complete the 
sentence by 
identifying the 
object. 
Letter ‘ Tt’ 
 Page no. 68    

Topic : Addition  
Complete the sums  
Assessment sheet no. 28    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 61صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

مکمل کریں 62صفحہ نمبر   

 
  

Topic :My 
Country 
National 
things of 
Pakistan. 
Page no. 46   

                    

 97. T 78.  

Topic : Read, 
write and Match 
Complete the 
sentence by 
identifying the 
object. 
Letter ‘ Uu’ 
 Page no. 69     

Topic : Addition  
Complete the sums  
Assessment sheet no. 29    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 63صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

مکمل کریں 64صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic : My Country  
Introduction 
Explanation 
Page no. 48 

                    

                    

 98. W 79.  

Topic : Action 
words 
Let the students 
fill in the blanks 
with appropriate 
action word. 
Page no. 70 
Homework: 
Let the children 
indentify and    

Topic : Addition  
Complete the sums  
Assessment sheet no. 30 
Home work: 
Complete assessment sheet 
no. 31  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 65صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

مکمل کریں 66صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic : My Country 
Colour the provinces. 
Page no. 48 
 



use appropriate 
singular and 
plural pronouns. 
Page no. 71 

                  

                    

 99. T 80.  

Topic : ‘my’ and ‘you’  
Let the students and use 
personal nouns. 
Page no. 72 
Homework: 
Complete page no. 73   

Topic : Addition  
Complete the sums  
Assessment sheet no. 
32    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 67صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

مکمل کریں 68صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic : My Country  
Our national flag 
Page no. 49 

                   

                    

 100. F   

Write down the 
names of 
vegetables and 
colour the 
pictures. 
Assessment 
sheet no.32     

Topic : Addition  
Complete the sums  
Assessment sheet no. 
33 
Home work: 
Complete assessment 
sheet no. 34   

تابہماری ک  

 

مکمل کریں 69صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک

 

مکمل کریں 70صفحہ نمبر   

      
          

 
         

                   

                    
 © AFSS                  
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 8 /17 21 /30 

            CLASS 
              

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK     TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK      II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]              

  PERIOD   1    2    3   4 
              

  SUBJECT  ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 101. M 81.  

Topic: Vegetables  
Match the 
vegetables with 
their names  
Assessment sheet 
no. 33     

Topic : Addition 
Count and add these 
sums. 
Assessment sheet no. 35 
   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں31ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic :Heritage of Pakistan  
What are the historical places 
of Pakistan? 
Page no. 50 
 
 

                 
                   

 102. T 82.  

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle 
around each 
upper case ‘N’ 
and underline 
lowercase ‘n’. 
  Assessment 
sheet no.35    

Topic : Addition  
Find the sum. 
Assessment sheet no. 36   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں32ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic 
:Heritage of 
Pakistan  
What are the 
historical 
places of 
Pakistan? 
Page no. 51 
   

                   

 103. W 83.  

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle 
around each 
upper case ‘O’ 
and underline 
lowercase ‘o’. 
  Assessment 
sheet no.36    

Topic : Subtraction  
How many are left? 
Assessment sheet no. 38 
Home work: 
Complete assessment 
sheet no. 39   

تابہماری ک  

 

مکمل کریں33ورک شیٹ نمبر   

   

Topic 
:Festivals of 
World  
Famous 
festivals of 
world. 
Page no. 52 
   

                  

 104. T 84.          ہماری کتاب  Topic : Different Weather 



 

مکمل کریں34ورک شیٹ نمبر   

 

Circle the picture in each box 
that does not match the rest. 
Assessment sheet no. 35 

     

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘P’ and underline 
lowercase ‘p’. 
 Assessment sheet no.37   

Topic : Subtraction 
Subtract and write the 
answer. 
Assessment sheet no. 40         

                   

 105. F   

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle 
around each 
upper case ‘P’ 
and underline 
lowercase ‘p’. 
  Assessment 
sheet no.38     

Topic : Subtraction 
Subtract and write the 
answer. 
Assessment sheet no. 41 
Home work: 
Complete assessment 
sheet no. 42   

کتاب ہماری  

 

مکمل کریں35ورک شیٹ نمبر   
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ISO 9001:2015 CERTIFIED | COPYRIGHT © AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM| ISSUE 01 | VERSION 2.1 | PAGE 28 OF 38  
This is a controlled & confidential document. Any unauthorized disclosure of this reproduction interdicted document of Air Foundation School System shall be liable for prosecution under copyrights act and any other related law. 

All rights are reserved to MUJEEB BURDI and Head Office, Air School System (Pvt.) Ltd. Company, Islamabad. 



AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 9 /17 22 /30 

              CLASS 
                 

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.     KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK     TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK       II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]                 

  PERIOD   1    2    3     4  
              

  SUBJECT  ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 106. M 85.  

Topic : Community 
Workers  
Match each 
picture with the 
correct profession  
Assessment sheet 
no. 40 
Homework  
Match the column 
Assessment sheet 
no. 41     

Topic : Subtraction  
Subtract and write the 
answer. 
Assessment sheet no. 43 
Homework: 
Complete assessment 
sheet no. 44 
 
   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں36ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic :  
Weather  
Draw a line 
to match the 
children to  
the weather 
Assessment 
sheet no. 36     

                    
                      

 107. T 86.  

 Topic : This ,These 
Fill in the blanks 
Assessment sheet 
no. 42     

Topic : Subtraction  
Find the difference  
Assessment sheet no. 45 
 
   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں35ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic : Months of the Year 
Write in the correct order. 
Assessment sheet no. 37 

                     

                     

 108. W 87.  

Topic : Secondary 
Colours and Basic 
Shapes 
Assessment sheet 
no. 43     

Topic : Subtraction  
Subtract the answer 
Assessment sheet no. 46 
Homework: 
Complete assessment 
sheet no. 47   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں36ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic : Months 
of the Year 
Which month 
comes in the 
box. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 38     

                   

                      



 109. T 88.  

Topic :  
He/She 
Look at the 
pictures and 
tick the 
correct 
answer 
Assessment 
sheet no. 44     

Topic : Subtraction 
Complete the sums  
Assessment sheet no. 48   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں37ورک شیٹ نمبر   

  

Topic 
:Responsibiliti
es  
True and false 
statements  
Assessment 
sheet no. 39     

                   

                      

 110. F   

Topic: Opposites  
Write down the 
opposites  
Assessment 
sheet no. 45     

Topic : Subtraction  
Complete the sums  
Assessment sheet no. 49   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں38ورک شیٹ نمبر   

       
          

 
          

                    

                     
 © AFSS                    
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PLANNING WEEK 
 10 /17 23 /30 

              CLASS 
                

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.     KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK   TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK      II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]               

  PERIOD  1     2    3     4 
              

  SUBJECT  ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 111. M 89.  

Topic: Creative Writing  
Pate your best friend’s picture 
and write few sentences about 
him/her. 
Assessment sheet no. 46   

Topic : Subtraction  
Complete the sums  
Assessment sheet no. 50 
Homework: 
Assessment sheet no. 51  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 71حہ نمبر صف  

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 72صفحہ نمبر   

 

   

Topic 
:Responsibilit
ies  
True and 
false 
statements  
Assessment 
sheet no. 40    

                   

                     

 112. T 90.  

Topic : Days of the week 
Fill in the blanks 
Assessment sheet no.47   

Topic : Big 
Introduction of big, 
bigger and biggest 
concept. 
Page no. 72 
     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 73صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 74صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic :  
Matching 
national  
things of 
Pakistan 
Assessment 
sheet no. 40    

                   

                    

 113. W 91.  

Topic :Pet Animals  
Colour the pictures and write 
down their names 
Assessment sheet no. 48 
Homework:   

Topic : Tall  
Introduction of  tall, 
taller and tallest 
concept. 
Page no. 73 
Homework :    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 75ہ نمبر صفح  

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 76صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic: Pakistan Map 
Colour and label the 
provinces of Pakistan. 



     

Colour the pet animals  
Assessment sheet no. 49 
   

Colour the longest 
train 
           

                     

 114. T 92.  

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘R’ and underline 
lowercase ‘r’. 
 Assessment sheet no.50   

Topic : Bigger 
number  
Introduction of 
bigger number  
Page no. 75    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 77صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

کریں مکمل 78صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic : 
Festivals of 
Pakistan  
Match the 
pictures with 
the correct 
festivals. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 42 
   

                    

 115. F   

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘S’ and underline 
lowercase ‘s’. 
 Assessment sheet no.51   

Topic : More Objects  
Let the students 
colour the picture 
which has more 
objects. 
Page no. 76 
Homework:  
Complete page no. 
77    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 79صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 80صفحہ نمبر   
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 11 /17 24 /30 

             CLASS 
               

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH   WEEK   TERM INFORMATION  I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH  SELECT WEEK      II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]  -  Date [To]              

  PERIOD  1    2      3   4 
              

  SUBJECT  ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]  URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 116. M 93.  

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘U’ and underline 
lowercase ‘u’. 
 Assessment sheet no.53   

Topic : Length  
Let the students 
measure and write the 
length of given objects 
in centimeters. 
Page no. 78     

 ہماری کتاب

 

کریں مکمل 81صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 82صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic : Transportation  
Circle the vehicle that does not 
travel on land. 
Assessment sheet no. 43 

                   

 117. T 94.  

Topic : Noun 
Complete the sentences  
Assessment sheet no. 54   

Topic : Shapes  
Let the students 
identify and write the 
names of objects. 
Page no. 80 
Homework: 
Complete page no. 81 
   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 83صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 84صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic :  
Transportation 
Draw lines to 
complete 
pictures, joining 
the front half of 
each transport 
with its back. 
Assessment 
sheet no.44   

                   

 118. W 95.  

Topic : Singular Plural  
Complete the sentences 
Assessment sheet no. 55   

Topic : Shapes  
Let the students identify the 
object as in cone or cylinder. 
Page no. 82  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 85صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 86صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic:  Transportation  
Revision  
 

                   



                    

 119. T 96.  

Topic : It, we, you, they 
Match and Write  
Assessment sheet no.56   

Topic : Shapes 
Let the students identify 
the objects. 
Page no. 83    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 87صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 88صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic:  
Transportation  
Revision  
   

     

Homework : 
Fill in the blanks  
Assessment sheet no. 57              

 120. F   

Topic : Opposites  
Write down the opposites  
Assessment sheet no.58   

Topic : Shapes 
Match the 
shapes. 
Page no. 84    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 89صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 90صفحہ نمبر   

     
         

 
          

                   

                    
 © AFSS                   رُ 
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 12 /17 25 /30 

            CLASS 
              

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK     TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK      II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]              

  PERIOD    1    2    3   4 
               

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 121. M 97.   

Topic :Having Picnic 
Practice reading comprehension 
Page no. 75 
Homework: 
Practice reading comprehension 
Page no. 75 
   

Topic : Shapes  
Let the students count the 
numbers of each shape and 
then fill out the graph by 
counting one box for each 
shape. 
Page no. 85  

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 91صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 92صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic : Water  
Introduction  
Explanation  
Page no. 54 

                    

                    

 122. T 98.   

Topic :Having Picnic 
Homework 
Practice reading comprehension 
Page no. 75 

   

Topic: Shapes 
Let the students join the 
shapes under the proper 
heading. 
Page no. 86 
Homework: 
Complete page no. 87   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 93صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 94صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic : Water  
What can we 
do with water 
and what are 
its uses? 
Page no. 54   

                     

 123. W 99.   

Topic :Having 
Picnic 
Practice reading 
comprehension 
and answer the 
questions orally. 
Page no. 76 

     

Topic : Ordinal Numbers  
Let the students write 
ordinal number for 
numbers 1-5 
Page no. 90   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 95صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 96صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic : Water  
Do we need water for 
cleaning? 
Page no. 55  

                   

                    



 124. T 100.   

Topic : My 
Birthday Party  
Let the students 
use the keywords 
to form 
sentences  
Page no. 77     

Topic : Ordinal Numbers  
Let the students write 
ordinal number for 
numbers 6-10 
Page no. 91   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 97صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 98صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic : Water   
What are uses of 
water? 
Discuss them 
with students.   

                    

                    

 125. F    

Topic : My 
Birthday Party  
Let the students 
use the keywords 
to form 
sentences  
Page no. 77     

Topic : Shapes  
Trace the shape and write 
the name  
Assessment sheet no. 53   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 99صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 100صفحہ نمبر   
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 13 /17 26 /30 

            CLASS 
              

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK     TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13 65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK      II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30 85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]              

  PERIOD    1    2    3  4  
               

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 126. M 101.   

Topic : Seasons  
Learn about seasons 
Page no. 78 
Homework : 
Colour the pictures  
Page no. 79   

Topic :  Count the fruits  
Let the children count 
the number of fruits and 
shade the respective 
column. 
Page no. 92 
Homework 
Complete page no. 93   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں38ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic: Water 
Using water wisely 
Page no. 56 

                   

 127. T 102.   

Topic : Farm 
animals  
Learn the names of 
the farm animals  
Page  no. 80 
Home work: 
Name and identify 
the animals  
Page no. 81     

Topic : Colour the 
number 
Let the students id and 
colour tentifyhe odd 
numbers red and even 
numbers blue. 
Homework 
Complete page. 95   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں39ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic: Water 
Revision 
Using water 
wisely 
Page no. 56  

                  

                    

 128. W 103.   

Topic : An 
Elephant  
Write three 
sentences 
about elephant  
Page no. 82     

Topic : Odd and Even 
Le the students identify 
and write the missing 
even and odd number. 
Page no. 96   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں40ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic :Water  
Tick wise way 
to use water 
and cross 
wasteful way to 
use water. 
Page no. 57  

                  



                    

 129. T 104.   

Topic : Read, write 
and match 
Complete the 
sentence by 
identifying the 
object. 
Letter ‘Vv ’ 

 Page no. 83    

Topic :Even and Odd 
Let the students write 
even and odd numbers 
below. 
Page no. 97 
Homework: 
Complete page no. 98   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں41ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic:  Water 
Fill in the blanks. 
Assessment sheet no. 45 

                   

 130. F    

Topic : Read, write and 
match 
Complete the sentence by 
identifying the object. 
Letter ‘ Ww’ 

 Page no. 84   

Topic:  Even and Odd 
Let the students colour 
the odd number green 
and even numbers  red 
Page no. 99   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں42ورک شیٹ نمبر  
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 14 /17 27 /30 

               CLASS 
                 

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK     TERM INFORMATION  I   Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK        II   Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]                 

  PERIOD    1     2      3   4 
               

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 131. M 105.   

Topic : Read, write 
and match 
Complete the 
sentence by 
identifying the 
object. 
Letter ‘ Xx’ 

 Page no. 84    

Topic : Time 
Let the students 
identify the time. 
Page no .101 
Homework: 
Complete page no. 
102     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں43ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic : 
Transportation  
Revision    

                      

 132. T 106.   

Topic : Read, write 
and match 
Complete the 
sentence by 
identifying the 
object. 
Letter ‘ Yy’ 
 Page no. 86     

Topic : Time 
Let the students 
match the digital 
and analog clock. 
Page no. 103     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں44ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic : Transportation  
Revision 

           

Homework: 
Learn table of 2           

                       

 133. W 107.   

Topic : Read, write 
and match 
Complete the 
sentence by 
identifying the 
object. 
Letter ‘ Zz’ 

 Page no. 87    

Topic : Multiplying  
Let the students 
multiply the given 
objects. 
Page no.105 
Homework : 
Learn table of 3     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں45ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  
Topic : Transportation  
Revision 



                     

                       

 134. T 108.   

Topic : I am, you are 
Complete the 
sentences  
Page no. 89    

Topic : Multiplying 
Complete page 
no.107  

 

 
 

 

    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں46ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic : 
Transportation  
Revision   

                      

 135. F    

Topic : Opposites  
Let the students 
know about the 
opposites of before 
and after, back and 
front 
Page no. 90     

Topic : Multiplying 
Let the students 
multiply the given 
sum and write the 
correct answer. 
Page no. 108 
Homework: 
Complete page 
no.109     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 74ورک شیٹ نمبر  
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 15 /17 28 /30 

               CLASS 
                 

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.     KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK   TERM INFORMATION I   Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK    II   Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]                

  PERIOD   1    2     3     4  
                  

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]    MATHEMATICS [PN-150]     URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE    TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE     TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 136. M 109.   

Topic : Opposites  
Let the students know about 
the opposites of ‘behind and 
infront’ 
Page no. 92   

Topic:  Multiplying 
Let the children count 
and multiply. 
Page no.110     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں48ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic : 
Animal 
Kingdom 
Revision     

                      

                      

 137. T 110.   

Topic : At the Beach  
Practice of reading 
comprehension  
Page no. 93 
Homework: 
Practice of reading 
comprehension  
Page no. 93 
 
   

Topic:  Multiplying 
Let the children count 
and multiply. 
Page no.111     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں49ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic : Animal Kingdom 
Revision 

                      

 138. W 111.   

Topic : At the Beach  
Practice of reading 
comprehension  
Page no. 93 
Homework: 
Practice of reading 
comprehension  
Page no. 93 
   

Topic:  Multiplying 
Let the children count 
and multiply. 
Page no.112     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں50ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic : 
Animal 
Kingdom 
Revision     

                     



 139. T 112.   

Topic : At the Beach  
Practice of reading 
comprehension and answer 
the questions orally  
Page no. 94  
   

Topic : Tracing Shapes 
Trace each shape and write 
the names. 
Assessment sheet no. 53   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں51ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic : 
Animal 
Kingdom 
Revision     

                     

                       

 140. F    

Topic : Months in a year 
Learn the names of the 
months 
Page no. 96   

Topic : Shapes  
Colour the objects are 
like square shaped. 
Assessment sheet no.54            

      

Homework  
Learn the names of the 
months 
 

  

  

   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں52ورک شیٹ نمبر  

 

       

                  

                       
 © AFSS                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ISO 9001:2015 CERTIFIED | COPYRIGHT © AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM | ISSUE 01 | VERSION 2.1 | PAGE 35 OF 38  

This is a controlled & confidential document. Any unauthorized disclosure of this reproduction interdicted document of Air Foundation School System shall be liable for prosecution under copyrights act and any other related law. 
All rights are reserved to MUJEEB BURDI and Head Office, Air School System (Pvt.) Ltd. Company, Islamabad. 



AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 16 /17 29 /30 

               CLASS 
                 

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.     KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK     TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK        II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]                 

  PERIOD    1      2    3   4 
               

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]   MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 141. M 113.   

Topic : Months in a year 
Learn the names of the 
months 
Page no. 96   

Topic : Trace 
the different 
shape. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 55      

Topic : Forces 
Revision    

      

Homework  
Learn the 
names of 
the months 
         

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں53ورک شیٹ نمبر  

      

 142. T 114.   

Topic : Months in 
a year 
Learn the names 
of the months 
Page no. 96     

Topic : 
Shapes  
Colour the 
shape that is 
different 
from each 
row. 
Assessment 
sheet no.56 
    

 ہماری کتاب

 

کریںمکمل 54ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic : Forces 
Revision    

      

Homework  
Learn the 
names of 
the months 
                

                     

 143. W 115.   

Topic : Months in 
a year     

Topic : Cubes 
and Cylinder     

 ہماری کتاب

  

Topic : Forces 
Revision   



Learn the names 
of the months 
Page no. 96 

Trace the 
shape then 
draw a line 
between the 
shape and its 
name. 
Assessment 
sheet no.57 

مکمل کریں55ورک شیٹ نمبر  

 

      

Homework  
Learn the 
names of 
the months 
             

                     

                      

 144. T 116.   

Topic : Months in 
a year 
Arrange and re-
rewrite the 
months of year in 
correct order 
Page no. 97     

Topic : 
Ordinal 
Numbers 
Colour the 
ice-creams of 
each ordinal 
position. 
Assessment 
sheet no. 58       

Topic : Forces 
Revision 

      

Homework  
Learn the 
names of 
the months 
         

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں56ورک شیٹ نمبر  

      

                       

 145. F    

Topic : 
Months in a 
year 
Arrange and 
re-rewrite 
the months 
of year in 
correct 
order 
Page no. 97     

Topic : 
Ordinal 
Numbers   
Colour the 
tree by 
checking the 
colour of 
each ordinal 
position. 
Assessment 
sheet no 59     

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں57ورک شیٹ نمبر  

      

      Homework  
Learn the names of 

   

 
          

                   



the months 
 

                       
 © AFSS                      
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AIR FOUNDATION SCHOOL SYSTEM ® AFS-SMS-ACD-WI-5-3(3/1)  

SMS: Subject Outline – Kindergarten 
 

Syllabus Breakup for Class Kindergarten | ACD[3.3A][DR]-5331 
 

 

PLANNING WEEK 
 17 /17 30 /30 

           CLASS 
             

 THIS IS OUR NEW TEACHING WEEK. PLAN IT CAREFULLY. FILL OUT THE FIELDS TO IMPLEMENT IT EFFECTIVELY.    KG-5331 
 MONTH    WEEK    TERM INFORMATION I  Apr-Sep 13 weeks  1 to 13  65/52 periods 
 SELECT MONTH   SELECT WEEK     II  Oct-Mar 17 weeks  14 to 30  85/68 periods 
 Date [From]   -  Date [To]             

  PERIOD    1   2    3   4 
              

  SUBJECT   ENGLISH [PN-150]  MATHEMATICS [PN-150]   URDU [PN-150]  SOCIAL SCIENCE [PN-120] 

 PN-150 PN-120   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE   TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE  TOPIC CONTENT & PAGE 

 146. M 117.   

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle 
around each upper 
case ‘V’ and 
underline 
lowercase ‘v’. 

  Assessment sheet 
no.65    

Topic : Ordinal Numbers  
Colour the pumpkins by 
checking the colour of 
each position. 
Assessment sheet no. 60   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں58ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic: Living and Non Living 
Things 
Revision 

                  
                   

 147. T 118.   

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle 
around each upper 
case ‘W’ and 
underline 
lowercase ‘w’. 

  Assessment sheet 
no.63   

Topic : Ordinal Numbers  
 Colour the book by 
checking the colour of 
each of ordinal position. 
Assessment sheet no. 61   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں59ورک شیٹ نمبر  

  

Topic: Living and 
Non Living Things 
Revision   

                   

 148. W 119.   

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle around each 
upper case ‘X’ and underline 
lowercase ‘x’. 

  Assessment sheet no.64  

Topic : Ordinal Number  
Complete Assessment 
sheet no. 62   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 101صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 102صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic: Living and 
Non Living Things 
Revision   

                   

                   



 149. T 120.   

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle 
around each upper 
case ‘Y’ and 
underline 
lowercase ‘y’. 

  Assessment sheet  
   no.65    

Topic : Missing Number  
Write the missing 
number. 
Assessment sheet no. 63 

 

 

   

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 103صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
ی کتابہمار  

 

مکمل کریں 104صفحہ نمبر   

  

Topic: Living and 
Non Living Things 
Revision   

                   

 150. F    

Topic : Alphabet 
Draw a circle 
around each upper 
case ‘Z’ and 
underline 
lowercase ‘z’. 

  Assessment sheet 
no.66    

Topic : Missing Number  
Write the missing 
number. 
Assessment sheet no. 64    

 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 105صفحہ نمبر   

 ھوم ورک
 ہماری کتاب

 

مکمل کریں 107صفحہ نمبر   
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